
Ootober 8, 1973

Assoc£ate counsel
offlae of the G_meral Counsel

Depar_t of We Navy
Washington, D. C. 20390

Dear _Lr. Frank:

Thank 1'ou vezy mu_h for sending me the
information I req_sted on leases of land to the
military. Your package of douuments arrived last
week.

I appreolate your oooperation in this mat-
ter and I hope that I will be able to _all _ou if
any further questions arise.

Sinaerely yours,

Miuhael S. Helfer

0183(;8


